
 

 

 March 30, 2023 

 

Chairman Kumar P. Barve 

House Environment and Transportation Committee  

Room 251 House Office Building 

Annapolis, Md. 21401 

 

RE: SB227 – Anne Arundel County - Abandoned Vehicles 

 

Dear Chairman Barve and Members of the Economic Matters Committee, 

 

The Anne Arundel County House Delegation voted on the above bill as amended on March 30, 2023.  

The Delegation vote was 11 – 0 in favor of the bill with five members absent.  A copy of the vote tally 

and amendments are attached.  Please consider a favorable report on this bill. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Delegate Heather Bagnall 

Chair 


